UBC /
E association of university and college employees

. LOCAL1

April 29, 1982

Mr. R.A. Grant

Director :
Employee Relations Dept.
Campus Mail

Dear Mr. Grant:

Re: Joint Union-Administration Committee
on Video Display Terminals

Please be advised that AUCE Local I will be represented
on the above committee by the following employees:

Shirley Irvine Commerce
Darrell Short Data Prep., LPC

Yours truly,

Wendy Bice
Union Co-ordinator
AUCE Local I

cc: Shirley Irvine
Darrell Short
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